
 

 

 

 

 

Stay Sun Safe! 

 

 Wear 100% 

UVA/UVB 

blocking, 

polarized 

sunglasses 

 

 Wear a brimmed 

hat to shade 

your face 

 

 Use Sunscreen 

 

 Avoid the  direct 

sun & hottest 

part of the day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children are susceptible to 
many vision and eye 
problems such as injury, 
infection, eye strain and 
increased nearsightedness.  
 

Eye injuries are the leading 
cause of vision loss in 
children. There are about 
42,000 sports-related eye 
injuries in America every 
year, and children suffer the 
majority of these. Basic 
rules of safety can help 
protect our children’s 
precious eyes, including 
playing with age-
appropriate toys and 
avoiding toys with sharp or 
protruding parts. In addition, 
all children should wear 
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protective eyewear while 
participating in sports or 
recreational activities 
Roberts Eyecare carries a 
large selection of safety 
eyewear geared specifically 
to children. 
 

Infections, like viral and 
bacterial conjunctivitis, are 
most common in our 
younger children as they 
learn the art of sharing toys, 
books - and germs! Proper 
hand hygiene is the most 
effective way to decrease 
risk of infection, and after a 
year of singing the ABC’s to 
wash our hands, children 
are on the right path to 
decrease infectious spread.  

After a year of virtual 
school, in one form or 
another, we have learned 
that our children are 
resilient. However, they are 
not immune to the effects of 
increased computer and 
tablet use. Eye strain and 
increasing nearsightedness 
are becoming more 
problematic. Staying up to 
date with eye exams is 
important, along with 
decreasing screen time and 
adding blue-light filters to 
glasses.  
 

Roberts Eyecare is here to 
examine your child’s eyes 
and determine the best 
options for their visual 
needs.  
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The retina is the only place 
in the body where blood 
vessels can be seen in an 
undisturbed state. It gives 
the truest, non-invasive 
window to vascular health 
– which affects your whole 
body. In addition to eye 
conditions, signs of 
systemic problems, like 
stroke, heart disease, 
hypertension and diabetes, 
can be seen in the retina. 
 

Optos California rg is an 
upgrade to our previous 
models and allows your 
optometrist to visualize not 
only the retina in near-
totality, but also to 
visualize the macular and 
optic nerve head and, two 
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key areas in the eye, in 
further detail with 
autofluorescence. 
Autofluorescence allows 
more detailed visualization 
of certain eye conditions 
without IV fluorescein dye. 
  
Having an optos image 
taken of your retina is fast, 
painless and comfortable, 
and the footprint and 
interface of our newest 
instrument is more user 
friendly. Nothing touches 
your eye at any time and it 
is suitable for the entire 
family. Optos is a great 
screening tool that allows 
us to take and save photos 
of your eyes for years to 
come. It’s your own 

personal digital retinal 
library! 
In some circumstances, 
optos imaging is even 
billable to your medical 
insurance. Call for an 
appointment today, talk 
with your Optometrist, and 
be sure to opt-in for the 
Optos at check-in.  
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Optos California 
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